
Radio Willapa 

KAPA . . . s 
Studios in Hotel Willapa RAYMOND, WASHINGTON 

March 30, 1951 

r. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Manle 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of March 14 ßrn which you 
informed me of receiving our frequency check. I am 
amazed that you could receive us from such a distance 
and in as much as we are only 250 watts. 

The information you outlined is correct....we were 
broadcasting that night at that time. Thankyou a §ain 
for sending me this inforr ̂ation. For your information 
we are scheduled for a frequency check every second 
Monday of each odd -month. 

Very truly yours, 

e e / 
Robert C. S_ 

Manager 


